
The Club Championship will take place on Saturday, April 23. Lines for
the Club Championship must be shot between 10 am and 4 pm to allow
time for shoot offs if needed. The cost will be $20.00 for the first event,
and $10.00 each additional event. Skeet and Trap shooters will shoot the
same class as they were placed in for this year’s Winter League. Club
Championship hats will be awarded approximately 2 weeks after the
Championship Shoot. A light lunch will be included for participants.




KCCL Club Championships

The dates for this year’s Summer League
will begin on June 12th and run through
August 6th. Registration will begin June 1st.I
look forward to a great shooting season this
year, with our registered NSCA, NSSA and
Summer League events. 

Please contact u
s at

info@kccl.o
rg or call

the clubhouse with

any questions at

616-676-1056


